
Pateley Bridge Millennium Green Trust 
The Council Chamber, King Street, Pateley Bridge HG3 5LE 

Charity Registration Nº 1077410 
 

 

Draft Minutes of the meeting of the Millennium Green Trust held on 

Tuesday 7th March at 7pm. 

 

Present:  Cllr. H. Jefferson (acting Chair), Cllr. Skaife, Cllr. D. Brackley, Cllr. J. Leggett, 
Cllr. M. Holt, Cllr. S. Lumley, Cllr. C. Thompson, Cllr. N. Thompson, Cllr. J. Wright 

Suzanne Smith (Town Clerk to Pateley Bridge Town Council) 

 

1) Apologies for absence 

Apologies were received from Cllr. Skaife (arrived later) and Cllr. Marshall.  

 

2) Declarations of Interest 

None 
 

3) Public Participation 

None 
 

4) Approval of Minutes 

Resolved: that the minutes of the Millennium Green meeting held on 7 February 
2023 are approved. 

 
5) Millennium Green Pond 

Cllr. Holt said he was still waiting to receive a quote from the contractor he had 

approached. He was confident that it would come, just that the contractor was, like all 
tradespeople, very busy. 

Members considered whether there were any other individuals or organisations who 

could be approached. Cllr. Lumley agreed to enquire with Whitewoods Wellbeing as to 
what contractor they had used for their pond work in Fishpond Wood.  
 

6) Volunteer Day on Thursday 30th March 2023 
Cllr Holt said that the Volunteer day was a joint partnership, with Menwith Hill 

providing volunteers. He encouraged councillors to come along between 10am-3/4pm. 
 
Members discussed whether members of the public could be asked to join in, but it 

was felt that would need to be run past Menwith first and may in any case lead to too 
many people attending. 

 

7) Finance 

The following payment was noted: 



Pateley Bridge Millennium Green Trust 
The Council Chamber, King Street, Pateley Bridge HG3 5LE 

Charity Registration Nº 1077410 
 

 

Date  Payee Item/ service Invoice 
ref 

Amount 

6/10/22 HBC Trade waste March 2023 4426290 £11.45 

 

8) Exchange of Information/ Items for future agendas 

Cllr. N. Thompson noted that there was £17.35 outstanding commuted sums for the 
Millennium Green and questioned how that could be spent. 

 
It was agreed that the Clerk would find out what the current rules are for spending 

commuted sums and that this would be an agenda item for MGT and the main council 
meeting.  

 

9) Date of the next meeting 

It was agreed the next meeting would take place as required. 
 

The meeting finished at 7.15pm. 

 

 


